Wendy Strangeway

From: Colette Kelly

Sent: 07 February 2017 16:30
To: Planning

Subject: FW: NYM/2017/0023/FL

From: Rowena Sommerville
Sent: 07 February 2017 16:16
To: Colette Kelly

Cc: . . ana
Subject: Re: NYM/2017/0023/FL ‘ .7 FER LUl

Dear Ms Kelly,

Thank you for this correspondence. The attachment informs me that | will be able to view the decision
once it has been reached, as it will be published on the relevant site. How will | know that a decision has

been reached?

As you are aware, my major concern is not about the roof tiles on the notional 'orangery’, but as to the risk
of building anything at all on such unstable ground - and the potential physical and financial risks/ damage
to my property. | see an evident alteration/ worsening of conditions to the land in question, and that has

occurred during 2016 - since the land was (presumably) assessed, at the point of the original planning
application/ decision in 2015.

Incidentally, when that original planning application was submitted, | knew nothing about it at all, which is
odd, given that | am an immediate neighbour to the Vic. That does make me wonder how robustly local
opinion was recruited.

As you will see, | am cc-ing in Ms Jane Mortimer, Borough Councillor, to this correspondence.

Thank you again for updating me,

Yours sincerely,

Rowena Sommerville





